
	

	

	
2018	CHEU	Negotiating	Team	

Daniel	Abrahamin,	ERT	

Tajh	Shuff,	MHW	

Viviana	Mejia,	EVS	

Jenifer	Nunez,	Rad	Tech	

	
	

 

CHEU Contract Bargaining Updates 
On Sept 5, at the second session of the 
negotiation, GMHHC responded to our initial 
proposals  by rejecting all our initial demands 
and instead, proposed takeaways on our 
contractual and worker’s rights!  

In addition, GMHHC proposes to impose 
changes to our Healthcare benefits beginning 
2019 with cost sharing similar to the 
Registered Nurses but refused to accept our demands on parity 
regarding contract benefits and rights offered to the nurses.  

GMHHC initial proposal of  3 % each year does not even  cover  
the portion of cost sharing for most of our CHEU members! 

Yesterday, September 27, our CHEU bargaining team responded in 
kind by rejecting all their proposals and directed them to come 
back with a response that is fair, equitable and respectful.  
Our CHEU Bargaining Team sent a strong message to management that 
we are not second class to anyone and committed to fight for our rights 
and will refuse to be treated differently! 

At this time, no dates have been determined for next bargaining 
sessions. 

Stay Tuned! 
Questions	or	more	detail	information;	please	connect	with	your	CHEU	bargaining	team	
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